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| oppose the plan to export the natural gas coming into New England because of the emissions
associated with the pipeline which are as polluting over all as the fossil based energy sources we are
now using. These should be phased out, not increased by the extreme methods needed to extract
gas from the tiny crevices mined in our insatiable quest for more fossil fuels. Since the natural gas
we are acquiring should be considered precious and acquired at a high environmental price we
should judiciously use this product here. Shipping it to Europe increases its environmental impact
yet more through the shipping, using yet more fuel to move the product and the possibility of
explosions, etc.

As the comment period for this proposal was not well publicized it should be extended to allow
more people to express their opinions.

Thank you, Anna Hanchett, Plainfield, MA




